
 
 

 

BEACON FALLS BOARD OF ASSESSMENT APPEALS 

10 MAPLE AVENUE 

BEACON FALLS, CT06403 

 

 
 

March 18, 2018 

 

Mr. Len Greene, Town Clerk 

Town of Beacon Falls 

10 Maple Avenue 

Beacon Falls, CT06403 

 

 

Re: March 21, 2018 Meeting Cancellation and Rescheduling 

 

The B.O.A.A. has cancelled the Wednesday night meeting of March 21, 2018 due to the forecasted snow storm and 

further site visits and investigation needed, on appeals received. 

 

The B.O.A.A. has scheduled a special meeting for Wednesday March 28, 2018 at 7:00 pm in the Assessors Office. 

 

This Special meeting is a work session and no appeals are scheduled to be heard. 

 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Peter Christensen 
Clerk 

 

cc: BOAA members 

 
 

 

 


